
Ohio State Spring Game Tickets Go On Sale
Next Week

Tickets for Ohio State football’s 2020 Spring Game will go on sale at 10 a.m. Thursday, Feb. 13,
according to a press release.

The tickets will be $5 for general admission, or a select number of reserved club seats can be purchased
for $15. They will go on sale at go.osu.edu/20fbspringgametix, or could also be bought through
Ticketmaster, or in person at the ticket office located in the Schottenstein Center.

The spring game is set for Saturday, April 11, with a time yet to be announced. Parking is free.

According to the release, children under 6 years old are free in the general admission areas only.
Current Ohio State students get in free with a valid Ohio State ID.

Last season, a reported 61,102 were in attendance for the 2019 Spring Game, where Team Gray
defeated Team Scarlet 35-17.

For four free issues of the weekly print edition of Buckeye Sports Bulletin, no card required, sign up at
the link here: http://www.buckeyesports.com/subscribe-4issue-trial/
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